MATTHEW A. COLE

CITY COMMISSION

2006 MAY 17 AM 10:51

May 15, 2006

City of Gainesville P.O. Box 490, Station 11 Gainesville, FL 32602 #060072 05/22/06

Mayor and Members of the City Commission:

I have accepted a job in Tampa and will be relocating as of June 1, 2006. It is with regret that I must resign as Chair and member of the Gainesville Plan Board after this month's meeting on May 18. Additionally, the Charter Review Committee sunsets on June 6, so I must also resign as Vice Chair and as a member of the CRC.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or thoughts concerning the Plan Board or CRC. It has been a privilege and an honor to serve the City of Gainesville and I look forward to the great achievements of this commission in the coming years.

Sincefely

Matthew A. Cole